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June 24, 2022 

 

 

David Jacobowitch 

 

 

 

VIA EMAIL: davjacobowitch@yahoo.com  

 Shirley West 

 

 

 

VIA EMAIL: westshirley0@gmail.com  

 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 839 Edmund Avenue  

 

Dear Interested Parties: 

 

This is to confirm that at the Legislative Hearing on June 21, 2022 Legislative Hearing Officer 

Marcia Moermond laid the matter over to Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, June 28, 2022 at 

1:00 p.m. in room 330 City Hall for further discussion. 

 

The property was to be inspected June 22, 2022.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8585. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 

 

 

c: CE Supervisors 

 Vacant Building Staff 

 Dan Hesse – Department of Safety & Inspections, Code Inspector 

 Terrence Lewis via email: icydexter744@gmail.com 
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